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RESOLUTION
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SMALL CHAPEL ORGAN
FOR

CENTRAL CONNEcrICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

November 4, 1983

•
WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

The First Congregational Church of the united Church of Christ,
Darien, Connecticut donated a small chapel organ to Central
Connecticut State University, and

central will use this organ for folk masses and other experiences
of religious worship, be it

That, the Board of Trustees for the Connecticut State University
accepts this gift and expresses its deepest appreciation to the
members of the First Congregational Church of the united Church
of Christ in Darien.
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September 29, 1983

Dr. F. Donald James, President
Central Connecticut State University
1615 Stanley Street
New Britain, Connecticut 06050

Dear Dr. James:

We of The First Congregational Church of the United
Church of Christ, Darien, Connecticut, are very
happy and pleased to donate our small chapel organ
to Central Connecticut State University.

Our understanding is that you will use this
organ for folk masses and other experiences of
religious worship. We are told that the esti­
mated value of this gift is approximately $1000.

Sincerely,

Samuel W. Fogal
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• CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STAPTE UNIVERSYf'¥
NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

Office of the President

The Reverend Samuel W. Fogal
The First Congregational Church of Darien
14 Brookside Road
Darien, Connecticut 06820

Dear Mr. Fogal:

October 5, 1983

•

•

We at Central Connecticut State University are most appreciative
of your donation of the small chapel organ from the First Congregational
Church of Darien to our University. It is my understanding that this has
been of great value for use in some of our religious services on campus.
We are certainly most appreciative of this gift to the University.

I am taking the pleasure of making this gift known to our Board of
Trustees for Connecticut State University.

Thank you again for this support and enhancement of our University
mission.

Sincerely yours,

F. Don James
President
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A unit of The Connecticut State University

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY
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TO:

FROM:

October 5, 1983

Dr. James A. Frost, Executive Director
The Connecticut State University

F. Don James, President
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Enclosed are copies of correspondence from the Reverend Samuel W. Fogal
of the First Congregational Church of Darien to me with regard to their
donation of a small chapel organ to Central. I would appreciate it if you
would bring this to the attention of the Planning Committee of our Board.

F. Don James
President
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